
Thank you for your comment, pete sohren.
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Comment Submitted:

there are many other much more remote locations to put this facility that are not smack dab in the middle of a very popular off road
recreational area, i believe a solar plant is a huge step in the right direction i just believe another location would be better for all,
thanks, pete


